THE MADISON FIRE DISTRICT
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Madison Fire District will hold a Public Hearing on THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2022 at 4:30 P.M. in the training center at Madison Fire Station #3 located at 840 River Street in Madison and via zoom, for the following matters:  employment and discipline.

All Madison residents are welcome to attend.  
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